
KINDERGARTEN -
HOW IS YOUR CHILD GETTING HOME FROM SCHOOL?

Dear Parents,

Welcome to Kindergarten 2023. Your children have had a fantastic start to their

Primary school journey. Next week the Kindergarten children will be expected to be

picked up from different locations. These pick up points are required to ensure that

your child is returned home safely. The kindergarten children will be taught that they

need to put their hand up when they see their family and then they will be allowed

to join you. This is to ensure that each child is connected with the correct family

member. If your child's last name starts with an A-K they will be picked up from the

Front playground gate. If their last name starts with L-Z they will be picked up from

the Church Car Park pick up point. If your child needs to go to COSH after school care

they will be walked by a staff member to the COSH classroom area under the COLA.

If they go to Garfield after school care they need to sit and wait at the front gate

with the A-K’s. It is important for the Kindergarten Teachers and staff at OLMC to

know where your child needs to go to ensure they are in the right place for you to

come and pick them up. This year Kindergarten will be using bag tags. The bag tags

will allow any staff member to know what pick up location your child needs to be at.

The bag tags will look as seen below.



Please ensure that they stay on the keyring of your child’s bag.
The teachers will be writing what days of the week your child will be required at those locations.
- - - - -  - - - - - - - - -- - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - - -
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

KINDERGARTEN - How is your child getting home from school?
Please inform us by ticking the relevant boxes.
Please place this note into your child’s note folder.

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

A-K

L-Z

BUS

OSHC

GARFIELD CHILD
CARE


